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Cape Town E-Prix off 2024 Formula E calendar

The 2024 Formula E calendar has been ratified by the World Motor Sport Council, the arm of the FIA tasked with such
matters. The body has given the green light to a 16-round calendar for the 2024 Formula E season. Unfortunately, for local
race fans, the schedule excludes the Cape Town E-Prix.

The inaugural Cape Town E-Prix took place in February of this year. We attended that event, which was well organised, a
complete sell-out and cast the Mother City in a great light. The general sentiment around the event seemed positive and
there was talk that the local organising committee was aiming for a five-year deal, which has not materialised. The first
venue in Southern Africa to host an E-Prix is not on the upcoming schedule.

Continue reading the full story on Double Apex...
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